
Subject: Re: UppHub - new package registration
Posted by mirek on Mon, 01 Feb 2021 22:10:44 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Novo wrote on Mon, 01 February 2021 22:24IMHO, it makes sense to add sections
"supported"/"unsupported" to the JSON package registration format because, for example, gdal
cannot be compiled with cpp17, Turtle cannot be compiled on Mac, e.t.c.
At least, this should help to understand where a project is supposed to work.
And secondly, this information will be machine-readable and potentially can be used by tools like
a build automation system.

Just my two cents.

Yes. Good point. So licenses, supported OSes. I am also thinking about linking documentation
root....

Mirek
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